YOUR PAVILION NEEDS YOU!
Do you use the Pavilion?
Do any of your family use the Pavilion for one of their social groups?
Have you enjoyed a Gwyl Gwanwyn (Spring Festival) at the Pavilion?

During the year, the Pavilion is regularly used by many groups — Youth
Club — Monday Club — Craft Club — Friday Lunch Club, Women’s
Institute and more, as well as weekly Welsh lessons by Bangor
University. It's also used frequently by Conwy Council, Transport for
Wales and Dolwyddelan Community Council etc. for Community
Information Events. In the past year, the Pavilion has also been hired
for around 10 private celebrations — children’s parties, birthdays,
anniversaries, retirements etc. (crockery and cooking facilities
provided.)

Also, since COVID, we have bi-annually organised a Gwyl Gwanwyn
(Spring Festival), with craft and stalls full of goodies, children’s
entertainment, bouncy castles and fun for all the family.

Why am | telling you all this?
Because we need volunteers to join our team.

| don’t think anyone involved at the moment will mind me sharing, that
we, as a group are getting older! And the task of organising events and
making sure the Pavilion keeps going, is getting harder with every year.
We keep going because we know what the facility means to so many.

Are you new to the village? Recently retired? Looking to get more
involved in village events? Have skills that you feel would be
useful to the team? Or do you have ideas for new projects
or events in the village? If so, please contact us.

YOUR PAVILION NEEDS YOU!

We are a friendly group of community minded people, looking for new,
enthusiastic members. We have six meetings a year (more when
necessary) that last for maybe two hours - sharing ideas, suggesting
improvement and generally keeping the Pavilion and Gwyddelan Suite
(IT Suite) going.

Our next meeting is on 26" June at 7.30 in the Pavilion, you are very
welcome to come along, or you can ask anyone you know who is a
member for more information.




